
From: robert bredemeyer [mailto:robert@pgrb.com] 
Sent: Thu 11/24/2005 9:53 AM 
To: Prichard, Billy, EMNRD 
Subject: report 

-I will be getting a rig next week and I am going to work on LMWU # 112 # 502 # 603 and return them to production I have sent 
Ricky Smith Info, to plug # 505 Ing. .I am working on running liners or plugging # 118 #151 # 122 # 124 . This should catch me 
up hopefully I can get this accomplished by the end of next month . Thank you for your help with some of the problems I have 
encountered and your solutions . 

Bredemeyer 
Thanks Robert C. 

Betwell Oil & Gas 


